Frain, Virginia

From: Jamar Chiles [mailto:jqc1226@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, February 09, 2018 3:33 PM

To: Frain, Virginia Subject: Updated Letter

Dear Mrs. Frain,

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Jamar Q. Chiles and I am a Police Officer in this fine state of New Jersey, and I believe that keeping cops healthy is important and imperative due to our line of work. In addition, to help keep cops healthy I would like to start a basketball open gym at the school 2-3 times a week. My purpose of this letter is to provide dates and times I would like to host these sessions. Please see below

Monday- 6:00pm-9:00pm Tuesday - 6:00pm-9:00pm Wednesday- 6:00pm-9:00pm

Start DATE - AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

The last day of open gym would be Monday April 30, 2018.

Thank you and please let me know the next steps. Lastly, I would like to request that the gym rental fee be waived or reduced to \$20 per hour due to the nature of the cause, which is providing mental and physical activity for New Jersey Law Enforcement Officers. Thank you and best wishes.